
NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and 
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery 
Governor Director 

Oil Conservation Division Jennifer A. Salisbury 
June 29, 2000 Cabinet Secretary 

Devon Energy Corporation (Nevada) 
C/o Mr. James Bruce 
P.O. Box 1056 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

Re: Positive Production Response 
East Shugart Unit Waterflood Project 

Dear Mr. Bruce: 

I have reviewed your request dated February 24, 2000, to certify a positive 
production response within the East Shugart Unit Waterflood Project currently operated 
by Devon Energy Corporation (Nevada). From the data submitted, it appears that due to 
the limited number of injection wells and incomplete line drive injection patterns, not all 
producing wells within the unit may be benefiting from injection operations. 

In order to process your application, I am requesting that Devon provide the 
Division a list of the producing wells within the unit that have exhibited a response to 
injection operations, together with supporting data. 

Your application will be processed upon receipt ofthe requested data. If you 
should have any questions, please contact me at (505) 827-8184. 

Si irely, 

David Catanach 
Engineer 

Xc: Case File-11695 
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OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 
2040 Sou th P a c h t c o S t raa t 
Santa Fe, New M i x l c o 87S0S 
(S05) 827-71 31 

February 5, 1997 

Mr. Jim Bruce 
Attorney At Law 
f . O. Box 1056 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

RE: CASE NO. 11695 
ORDER NO. R-10760 

Dear Mr. Bruce: 

Enclosed herewith are two copies of the above-referenced Division order recently entered in the 
subject case. 

Sincerely, 

cc: BLM - Carlsbad 
Kathy Valdes 


